Invitation Nordic Championship 2011 Formula 18 class

The Norwegian Formula 18 association is proud and happy to invite You to the first Open Nordic
Championship in Formulal8 class. The event will be held in Moss, (south of Oslo) on the 9th - 11th of
september 2011.

We are expecting more than 50 teams from all Nordic countries and hopefully some teams from
Europe for 3 days with fantastic sailing.

Moss Sailing association is the host for this event and the sailing area will be close to the beach.
The area is known for strong and stable winds, filling in from around 12 o'clock. Moss Sailing
association has a long experience hosting international and larger regattas, and will ensure a high
quality event both on water and on-shore.

Being situated close to, and with direct access from the main highway to Oslo, Moss is the perfect
spot with easy logistics and travels. The venue offers launching of boats direct from two beaches and
accommodation close to the regatta office.

Registration will open Thursday morning and tune-up race Thursday afternoon.

Sailing will start Friday 9/11 whit first star at 13 o’clock. The schedule is for 4 races Friday and
Saturday, 3 races on Sunday for a early wrap-up, prize giving and going home.

There will be possible to buy dinner Friday afternoon at the clubhouse and on Saturday there will a
free dinner and party for all sailors!

Accommodation:

Mitt Hotell in Moss offers rebated prices for sailors during the race. For more information contact
http://www.mitt-hotell.no .

For questions contact: styret@formulal8.no

Location follow this link:
http://maps.google.no/maps?f=q&source=s_g&hl=no&geocode&qg=Strandpromenaden+22+moss&a
g&sl1=59.427967%2C10.665836&sspn=0.037718%2C0.1684&g=59.427355%2C10.641117&ie=UTF8&
hg&hnear=Strandpromenaden+22%2C+1516+Mo0ss%2C+%C3%98stfold&11=59.424649%2C10.648756
&spn=0.018861%2C0.0842&t=h&z=14




